“The Core Unmasked”
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AN INTERACTIVE EVENT DESIGNED TO SHOWCASE CORE COURSE OFFERINGS

That mysterious core, those spooky courses… Join us as we “unmask” the core by providing the campus community with information on our unique courses.  Each department in the College of Arts and Sciences will have a booth offering information, as well as faculty and student representatives who can discuss the purpose of core courses and their relevance to your life.  This fun event will feature tasty food and drink, raffles and give-aways.  
No tricks, this is a real treat!
Wednesday, October 31
Halloween

12:00 – 4:00, Oak Room
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